OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
GARDANIBAGH BUILDING DIVISION, B.C.D.PATN A.

Letter No. I’L’Sl ................ Patna/Date .. 2.1:0.€ * 7222\
From,
The Executive Engineer
Gardanibagh Building Division
Building Censtruction Department, Patna
To

The Principal,

Patliputra vidyapeeth,

Health institute Road, Near Central Jail,

Beur, Patna-2, (Bihar)
Subject - Regarding Building Safety Certificate.
Ref - Your letter No-PV/112B/ Bsc/21-22 Date 20.06.2021
Sir/Madam,

With reference to above mentioned letter for the subject cited building of saint.

Patliputra vidyapeeth is situated in 806, 2050 and 2054 Plot No. (s) Khata No. (s) on Health
Institute Road, Beur, Anishabad, Patna Sadar, Patna, Bihar has been visited and inspected
by me at Gardanibagh Building Division, Patna on dated 21.06.2021. It has been observe on
visual inspection that the Exisfing Building of the said school seems to be safe at present

under normal circumstances without zone iv seismic parameters.

Yours faithfully
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\
Exedutive F_‘%gineer
Gardanibagh Building Division

B.C.D.Patna.
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